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JUNE DATESJUNE DATES
6/4 - JHS Concessions
6/5 - 8th Grade Extravaganza 
6/6 - Band Booster Pizza Sales & SGA
Meeting 
6/7 - End of Year Awards 6th & 7th Grade,
8th Grade Dance 
6/10 - 8th Grade Drive-By Promotion
and LAST DAY OF SCHOOL
6/11 - Employee Planning NO SCHOOL for
students

6501 Turtle Run Blvd. 
Coral Springs, FL
754-322-3400

Follow Us on Social Media 
Twitter: @FGPrincipal
IG: forestglenprincipal
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Be respectful,
responsible, and
safe all summer

long!

Greetings Wildcat Families!!
   As we wrap up the 2023-2024 school year, I want to take the time
to thank the entire FGMS community (students, staff, and families) for
an amazing year!!! I am so thankful for each and every one of you and your
dedication to FGMS. This year has been filled with growth, challenges, and
many successes, and I couldn't be prouder of our students and staff for
their hard work and dedication.
    To our 8th grade Wildcats – we are so very proud of you and all of
your accomplishments. We wish you continued successes in high school and
beyond. Stay true to yourself and make good choices!!! Remember Once a
Wildcat, Always a Wildcat!!
    While we look forward to a restful and enjoyable summer break, we
are also excited about the upcoming school year. Preparations are already
underway to ensure that we continue to provide a high-quality
educational experience for all our students. Stay tuned for updates and
important dates.
     I wish everyone a relaxing and peaceful summer, and I am excited to
welcome you back in August.

Make good choices.
Take care and stay safe,
Dr. Norris

We are unique, we are learners, we are Wildcats….
#This Is Us #Hear us roar #WildcatPride



Looking for a safe school focused on
student growth & learning on both academic
& social levels? Register your child today! We
are welcoming new students & their families

to be part of our Wildcat family for the
2024-2025 school year! 

Parent Corner

PTO is accepting new members! Join PTO
today and/or buy cool merchandise! Scan the

QR code to purchase yours today!
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The Focus Parent Portal account gives families convenient and
secure access to their student’s school information, including school

grades, attendance, interim reports, report cards, and more,
anytime and anywhere. Register for the Focus Parent Portal at

browardschools.com/focus. 
All parents/guardians of new and/or current students will need
to register for the Focus Parent Portal. Follow the directions

at browardschools.com/focus. 

Safety first! Don’t
forget to

download these
apps today!
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Download Alyssa’s Alert. It is an app that provides a
mobile panic alert system capable of connecting diverse
emergency services technologies to ensure real-time

coordination between multiple first responder agencies.  

Submit a tip easily via the anonymous Fortify FL app.
Provide as much detail as you can, including names of

people involved, physical descriptions, school name, social
media handles, etc. Download the app or visit

https://www.getfortifyfl.com/ for more information

We are family.



Updates

Guidance

June 28 Report C
ards w

ill be

issued via 
Virtual Counselor

NEED TO TALK? First Call for Help: 2-1-1Mental Health Hotline: 754-321-HELP(4357)National Crisis Text Line: 7417National Suicide Prevention Lifeline: 9-8-8

Science has successfully made it throu
gh the year 

with students in state teste
d classes

showing that they 
are making gains by improving test score

s over previo
us years in Biology,

8th grade sci
ence and 7th grade Gears 2. We are so pro

ud of their ac
complishments and

look forward to the a
chievements of our students next year.

Track and Field has had 
a successful conclusion to the seas

on after some very competitive

events at the Regional qualifying meet that saw
 5 Wildcats make it to com

pete in 6 events

at the All-County Championship meet. At that meet, we had 3 Wildcats bring home medals

in their events as some of the best in Broward County: Zachary Majdoch was 7th in shot

put, Alyson Thomas was 8th in 1600 meter run, and Marcus Gentilhomme was 6th in the

1600 meter run.

Science

Adventure begins at your library! Sign into Beanstack through your Clever account and log your

summer reading. Link your BCPS and Broward County Library accounts. You will get more challenges,

badges, and achievements with less work! When you register with the public library, you are entered

to win amazing prizes from Florida Panthers, Frost Museum, MODS, and many more.

https://www.broward.org/Library/Pages/Summer.aspx

Email lauren.orbesen@browardschools.com with any questions. 
FGMS is a participating location in the Summer Break Spot program. Ensure your children are

getting nutritious meals by visiting during the hours listed and picking up breakfast and/or lunch FOR

FREE. Visit https://www.summerbreakspot.org/florida-families/ for more information.
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